
CONNIE FULTS REFUSES TO OBEY MISSOURI ETHICS LAWS. 

 

March 2, 2016 

 

By:  John Hoffmann 

 

 Our check of Chesterfield Ward 4 Councilwoman Connie Fults' file at the St. Louis 

County Board of Elections found that in the last 19 months 60-percent of the time she 

was in violation of Missouri Ethics laws dealing with filing reports as an elected official 

with an open campaign committee. She was in violation for most of 2016 from January 

15 to March 2.   

 

 Since August of 2014 to February of 2016 Fults has been sent 18 letters by the St. 

Louis County Board of Elections informing her that she is in violation of ethics laws and 

asking her to file reports to be in compliance.  Most often rather than complying Fults 

ignored the letters forcing the employees at the Board of Elections to send more letters. 

 

   
 

This behavior of "I'm above Missouri laws! Stop bothering me!" just amazed me to the 

point that I filed a citizen complaint with the Missouri Ethics Commission against Fults 

for her conduct.  

 

See the complaint and all the warning letters plus many of the later filing by Fults which 

were post dated with dates much earlier than when the document was actually received 

by the County Board of Elections.    


